

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC SCHOOLS

LLOYD W. KING, STATE SUPERINTENDENT
CITY OF JEFFERSON

December 27, 1940

Doctor Forest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Doctor Allen:

You will no doubt be interested in learning that we are including your game of "Goal-Hi" in our new course of study in physical education for the Missouri high schools. We are not giving the complete rules on it because the committee feels that you or the sports good company will have rules for free distribution.

I shall be glad to have you write me as to whether or not our assumption is correct.

Another good season to the Jay Hawks in basket ball, and best wishes to you for the New Year.

Sincerely yours

F. G. STITH

Coordinator Health, Physical Education and Recreation

FGS/got